
Dear Fellow Community Supporter,


On behalf of the 2021-22 Illinois Hawks, I’d like to thank you for taking the time to consider 
supporting our youth program located in the southwest suburbs of Chicago, with our home 
training base in Aurora. Illinois Hawks Baseball and Illinois Hawks Fastpitch are looking for 
partners to help provide talented young men and women with training, competition, and 
personal development. We are an organization made up of hundreds of families from all over 
Chicagoland, and our teams appear in games and tournaments all around the nation; this year, 
we will field teams ranging in age from 9 to 18U.


Your sponsorship would allow us to continue to continue to operate and grow while offering 
more players the opportunity to participate, help defray fees and travel costs, and to be able to 
participate in a greater number of athletic and community events.


Would you consider partnering with us? For a donation of $250, we will include your 
organization's provided link and logo on our website; for $500 or more we will also hang a 
banner you provide at our training facility (please contact us for specifics); and for $1,000 or 
more we will also include you as a featured sponsor on our site. These banners will hang for a 
full year and can be renewed with yearly sponsorships. 


Thanks for your consideration. We hope you'll join with us as we help develop the youth of 
today into the leaders of tomorrow.


Sincerely,


Ben Hewett

President, Illinois Hawks

- The Illinois Hawks are a 501(c)(3) organization. Tax letter available on request.
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